PREFERREDPACK PLAN

Beginning on or after October 4, 2008, your local free calling area will greatly increase with the elimination of all expanded service area usage charges for residence customers. The $.05 per minute charge that AT&T currently bills for some of these calls will no longer apply to any seven- or ten-digit-dialed call. 
Coincident with the expansion of your free calling area, the monthly rate for your PreferredPack Plan is scheduled to increase from $28 to $29. 
If you have questions regarding this change, please call your AT&T North Carolina representative at 1.888.757.6500. 
Thank you for choosing AT&T services.
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